Nathan Newbury, III, Chairman Sudbury Valley Trustees 138 Pelham Island Road Wayland, Massachusetts 01778

Re: 1975 Land Gift to Trustees

Dear Mr. Newbury:

In making the gift of approximately 19 acres of land on Edmands Road to the Trustees in 1975, I have not imposed any restrictions or wishes in the deed to the Trustees. However, I would hope that the Trustees would allow Penelope Turton of 859 Edmands Road, Framingham, to operate her farm, known as "Stearns Farm" and Charles D. Hanson of 14 Nixon Road, Framingham, proprietor of "Hanson's Farm" to continue use of this tract for farming so long as they continue to operate their farms and to allow any of their successors to interest to continue use of the land for farming. It is my thought that a nominal charge might be made for this use, but I will leave that entirely in the discretion of the Trustees.

Very truly yours,

Margaret Welch, Donor

881 Edmands Road

Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

Accepted

for the Sudbury Walley Trustees, Inc.